Gardner-Webb University

Digital Commons @ Gardner-Webb University

O. Max Gardner Building

Campus Buildings & Grounds

2-22-1949

Correspondence - P. L. Elliott and Ralph Gardner

Phillip Loven Elliott

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.gardner-webb.edu/gardner-webb-buildings-and-grounds-o-max-gardner-building

Recommended Citation

Elliott, Phillip Loven, "Correspondence - P. L. Elliott and Ralph Gardner" (1949). *O. Max Gardner Building*. 50.

https://digitalcommons.gardner-webb.edu/gardner-webb-buildings-and-grounds-o-max-gardner-building/50

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Campus Buildings & Grounds at Digital Commons @ Gardner-Webb University. It has been accepted for inclusion in O. Max Gardner Building by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ Gardner-Webb University. For more information, please contact digitalcommons@gardner-webb.edu.

February 22, 1949

Mr. Ralph Gardner Shelby, North Carolina

Dear Ralph:

You need suffer no concern about Senator Broughton not notifying me of his coming. The fact of his coming is the important thing and I take it for granted this telegram is sufficient confirmation of that. He had told Senator Hoey that he was writing me. Doubtless, he has done so and the letter has been lost in the mails. I have just discovered that a very important letter from me to Mr. Vann, one of our Trustees at State College, has been lost. If I knew that were true, I would write him as if I had received the letter, but perhaps, since we do not know, I had better wait.

As Ben has told you we are going forward with our preparations.

Very sincerely.

PLE: olw

P. L. Elliott President